From: Sarah Campbell

To: Vic2021-26

Subject: Power supply upgrade - Support
Date: Wednesday, 3 June 2020 8:59:43 AM
Hi there,

I am from a family dairy farm in the SW Vic and wish to submit my support for the
Powercorp upgrade of the SW power supply. This has been well overdue. The certainty of
power will help to create power certainty and help to attract investment to our area.

Thank you
Sarah



